
Houston 

The Christmas Party will be this Saturday, December 16, 2017. Dave 
Kissinger will bring cold cuts, forks, knives and plates. Lorraine Lewis 
will bring drinks. Shen Liang will bring a turkey. Everyone else, 
please bring a pot luck item to share with others. There will be a carv-
ing exchange; to participate bring a wrapped carving, turning or wood-
burned item. You must give one to get one.  
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We elected out new offi-
cers for 2018 at the No-
vember meeting. Lance 
Rath will continue for his 
second year as President. 
Buddy Ives volunteered 
to be Vice President. 
Thanks to Dave Kissinger 

tinger - Beginner Table 
and Newsletter Distribu-
tion, Lorraine Lewis - 
Hospitality, Jeff Teter - 
photography, Lin Swalley 
- Librarian, and Helen 
Havemann - Newsletter 
Editor. Thanks to all. 

for his long service as VP; 
he will continue doing the 
wood cutouts. Dolores 
Gonzalez and Shen Liang 
will continue as Secretary 
and Treasurer respec-
tively. Other volunteers 
will continue: Pete Reit-



We need volunteers to 
teach classes next year. 
The month of June is the 
only class we have so far. 
In the past we have been 
very fortunate to have 
people who are generous 

with their teaching skills. 
You do not have to be an 
expert carver or wood-
burner to teach. If you 
are interested in teach-
ing, please see Dolores 
Gonzalez to sign up. If 

you would like to sign up 
this Saturday, please see 
Helen Havemann, since 
Dolores will not be able to 
attend the party. 

Instructors Needed for 2018 Classes 

Show and Tell 
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Helen Havemann 
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JoAn Brueggeman 
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JoAn Brueggeman’s Class 
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The Houston Area Woodcarvers meet from 9am-2pm on the 3rd 
Saturday of the month at the Bayland Park Community Cen-
ter, 6400 Bissonnet St., Houston, TX 77074. 

http://houstonareawoodcarvers.com/ 


